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Public Service Announcement

Grinnell Place now open

Start Date: October 27, 2016
End Date: October 31, 2016
lgaluit 30 sec

The Department of Family Services’ office at Grinnell Place, building 613, is now open to
the public for regular service.

The children and family services dispatch line is for after-hours emergencies only.
Please direct all calls to the front desk: 867-975-5777. The office is open Monday to
Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.

We apologize for any inconvenience the closure has caused.
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Media Contact:

Megan Blair

Communications Specialist
Department of Family Services
867-975-5250
MBlairl@gov.nu.ca
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News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnagtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca.
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